
 

 

Comment to IRDC – RE Redistricting Plan 

I object to the proposed redistricting plan. In particular, the plan will dilute the voting strength of 

Southeast Queens neighborhoods, generally. In particular, the neighborhoods Cambria Heights, New 

York, and St Albans, New York voting strength will be diluted. As a result, Southeast Queens will be 

disenfranchised and irreparably harmed.  

 

Delsia G. Marshall  


